
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 7:29 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Adam Cianfagna

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I’d like to lodge a formal complaint with the information I received recently regarding the rate change for my
seasonal property.
In northern Ontario, the cost to create electricity using sustainable methods like hydroelectric is very low. I have
done work on some of these locations and am aware that OPG limits the electricity created to provide demand. In
fact they never run at capacity.
Your proposed plan with rates clearly shows that you intend to lower rates for those in high density populations and
make customers like myself in lower densities, that receive far poorer service, pay for the rate drop to the majority
of your customer base.
Your proposed increase of 100% is completely arbitrary. Please provide
specific reasoning as to why this number was chosen.   If the change
resembles anything close to that percent, I will have no choice but to look at more reliable solar options.
Making people in low density pay for those that have alternative options for electricity more readily available is
unethical, and unfair.
I like many others seasonal customers pay delivery fees all year and use no electricity for more than half the year
annually. Be prepared for this proposed increase to eliminate a large customer base.
Be fair and reasonable.




